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Arizona State Raffle Sales

Dear Brother Knights:

Our goal in 2022 is to continue to grow our sales and charity efforts because our parishes and charities still need
our help. In speaking with State Officers after our 2021 raffle it was decided that we wanted to see what we
could do in 2022 to get more money into the hands of our charities. We thought of a few things we could do
right away this year to make an impact and adopted them. We are still looking for additional ideas as well.

If you have any questions about the State Raffle feel free to contact State Raffle Chairman Joe Rostowsky via
email jrostowsky@gmail.com or phone call 480 241 0406.

In closing we would like to thank our Worthy State Deputy for allowing us to serve as the 2022 Raffle team. We
look forward to another very successful year.

Vivat Jesus!
Joe Rostowsky – State Raffle Chairman
Phil Vicinanza – Co Chairman

Patriotic Degree
Faithful Navigators, Comptrollers, Grand Knights and Financial Secretaries,

Thank you all for promoting the February 12, 2022, virtual Exemplification of the Fourth Degree in your 
newsletters, emails and general recruiting. The response has been very positive from throughout Arizona.

Remember, there is a virtual CUF degree coming up February 5, 2022.

See kofc-az.org state news, Exemplification Schedule, CUF Degree.

Let me know if you need any physical Forms 4. I'll mail them to you. Please make sure your candidates know 
which Assembly they will be joining.

Remember, there is no financial discount for waiting to register at the last minute.

Drew Mansager
Arizona District Master
arizonadistrictmaster@gmail.com
520-609-6329

The Tucson March for Life will take place on January 22, 2022. Here is the Diocese news article
https://news.diocesetucson.org/events/march-for-life-2022 . We begin with Mass at 9:00 AM at St. Augustine
Cathedral. Following the Mass we will walk to Holy Hope cemetery, about 4.2 miles. There will be a ceremony
at Holy Hope about Noon.

Tucson March for Life

Through the leadership of Bishop Thomas Olmsted we have assembled our best line up yet. For 2022 we have
Bishop Joseph Coffey, Monsignor James Shea, Matt Birk, Fr. Paul Sullivan and Bishop Olmsted himself. The
conference will be held on Saturday, February 12, 2022, at Xavier Prep College. Tickets are available online at
MEN OF CHRIST PHOENIX 2022 Tickets, Sat, Feb 12, 2022 at 8:00 AM | Eventbrite .

Catholic Men’s Conference
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Priest Appreciation Dinner

The Annual Knights of Columbus Priest Appreciation Dinner for the Diocese of Phoenix will be hosted by SS Simon 
and Jude Cathedral Council #12708.  

Friday, February 25, 2022
Cocktails at 6:00pm (No Host Bar)   Dinner will be served at 7:00pm.  Cost is $45.00 in advance.  RSVP by Monday, 
February 1, 2022 to:

Knights of Columbus
14175 W Indian School Rd

Suite B4-626
Goodyear, AZ 85395-8369

When you RSVP please send your Council or Assembly Number and Name of each Knight attending, along with a 
check to cover dinner for each Knight, Also indicate how many of our Priests you wish to sponsor.

Make checks payable to, “Knights of Columbus 12708.”

You may contact Rick Garrison at 480 522 7064, KofCRick@Q.com for further information.

St. Rita in the Desert, Council 14230 is proud to host the
Arizona 115th Annual Knights of Columbus State Convention

May 20th & 21st , 2022
Hilton El Tucson Conquistador Resort Tucson, AZ

Stay tuned for registration information. 

115th Annual Arizona State Convention
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